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Due to a decline in new COVID-19 cases and an increase in those receiving at 
least one vaccine dose, Tinley Park will join the entire State in moving to 
Phase 5 of the Restore Illinois plan starting Friday, June 11. 
  
Phase 5 is the least restrictive phase, with all sectors of the economy 
returning to normal capacity. Residents also won’t have to wear masks in 
public any more, except in certain places that may still require them. 
  
“This is the day we’ve all been working toward,” Mayor Michael Glotz said. 
“While we must remain vigilant to ensure the numbers continue to go down, 
I’m excited we can all finally start to get back to the things we used to love 
doing – backyard barbecues, meeting friends for dinner and, of course, what 
Tinley Park is known for – live music!” 
  
See the Restore Illinois plan for more information on Phase 5 guidelines. 

https://coronavirus.illinois.gov/s/restore-illinois-introduction

